From: Ron Werle

To: Web Filer
Date: August 21, 2019

Subject: 1477-EX-ST-2019 pre-coordination data request

Message:

AFTRCC was unable to coordinate the 1535-1625 MHz L band frequencies at either location rerquested
in this STA application. Accordingly, those frequencies are being removed from the request.

Also, NGSC no longer is requesting any frequencies related to the Lancaster, CA (KWJF) location. That
location has been deleted. Only Patuxent River, MD, will be included in the request.

David Siddall
outside counsel



